

Sandgate Primary School

Coolinge Lane, Folkestone, Kent, CT20 3QU enquiries@sandgate.kent.sch.uk Tel: 01303 257280

Headteacher: Mr M Green

17th May 2019

Dear Parents/Carers

The Foundation team would like to invite grandparents in to share some of the children's learning with them and to be treated to a sandwich (made by the children) as a thank you for their support during their first year at school. This event will take place on **Thursday 6**th **June 2019** at **2.00pm** and will finish by 3.00pm.

So that we can get an idea of how many to cater for, please could you complete the form below and return by Tuesday 4^{th} June.

We understand that not everyone has grandparents who will be able to make it on the day, but rest assured that each child will be involved in making the food and enjoying the afternoon.

Yours sincerely

Miss S Fox
Bumblebees

HO

Mrs H Davison Butterflies

Foundation Grandparents Event – Thursday 6th June 2019

Name of Child:	Class:
	Grandparent(s) name(s) will visit the
Foundation class on Thursday 6 th	June 2019 at 2.00pm.
Signed:	Date:
	Parent/Carer